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As an Oregon resident I urge you to shut these facilities down. These cruel 

experiments on animals is evil and unnecessary. Everyone, animals included, 

deserves a chance at freedom and the pursuit of happiness of happiness. In these 

dark days, we need a shining light of hope. Oregon is a progressive state. Let’s vote 

like we are too.  


